Subject: FW: Protect our Health by Limiting Oil and Gas Pollution
Date: Thursday, April 9, 2020 6:02:45 AM

From: Raisch Tomlanovich <Raisch.Tomlanovich.114414799@p?2a.co>
Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 6:35 PM

To: RRC Conference <RRCConference@rrc.texas.gov>

Subject: Protect our Health by Limiting Oil and Gas Pollution

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Railroad Commission of Texas. Do
OT click links or open attachments from unknown sources without first confirming the
essage 1s legitimate. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please

contact the ITS Help Desk at 512-463-7229. Do not respond to or forward the email, click on

any links or open any attachments without guidance from the Help Desk

Dear Comments Clerk Texas Railroad Commission,

Gas flaring causes air pollution that is harmful to Texans. Medical experts like the American Lung
Association and the American Heart Association have documented clear evidence that industrial air
pollution such as from oil and gas production contributes to chronic health conditions that many of
our families and friends suffer from here in Texas.

| want Texans to be protected from pollution from gas flaring by reducing production by the
companies with the worst records of flaring in our state.

Sincerely,

Raisch Tomlanovich
5010 Bryan St
Dallas, TX 75206






